
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out #34 
 
Date:   May 31, 2022 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Comrade Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 

    Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject: Dress 

 

Message:  

Comrades: As per the minutes of the most recent Dominion Executive 
Council Meeting released today, please be made aware of the following:  

That, in addition to the Support our Troop pin, the wearing of the Platinum 
Jubilee lapel pin on Legion Dress effective 1st May 2022 to  
31 December 2022 is permitted. The pins will be worn beside each other, 
with the Platinum Jubilee pin on the inside and the Support Our Troops pin 
on the outside. 

That, the wearing of a name tag on the Legion informal dress (blue shirt) is 
now permitted. 
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